
1.  
“Lacks a comprehensive Flood Study to support the zoning change.” 



“Lack of detail and consultation with external agencies regarding the proposed Voluntary Planning 
Agreement.”  

“The proposed maximum height of 28m and maximum Floor Space Ratio of 1.85:1 are excessive 
considering the context of the site.” 

Potential land use conflict between the proposed R4 High Density Residential zoning and 
neighbouring IN1 General Industrial zoning.”  


